
OneUSG Connect System Downtime Tonight

June 28, 2019
 
Good afternoon,
 
 
Please note this communication regarding system downtime from the OneUSG Connect
Communications team. OneUSG Connect will be unavailable from 11 p.m. Friday, June 28 until
7 a.m. Saturday, June 29 due to scheduled maintenance.

Please plan accordingly to follow standard downtime procedures for manually recording time
worked for any non-exempt employee who may be working during this time and who normally
uses the web clocking feature.

Thank you.
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